
 
 

 
 

Oct. 3, 2018 
 
 

FAMILY LAW DIVISION TO POST NEXT AVAILABLE 
HEARING DATES FOR REQUESTS FOR ORDERS  

 
Effective November 15, 2018, the Family Law Division of the Los Angeles Superior 
Court will post on the Court’s website the next available hearing dates for Requests for 
Orders.  The posting will be updated every Tuesday. 
 
The information will include the court location, department number and next available 
Request for Orders hearing date.  The posting is intended to assist litigants by providing 
an approximate timeframe in which Requests for Order hearings are currently being 
scheduled.  The dates indicated are not guaranteed.  
 
The information described above can be found on the Court’s website at lacourt.org. 
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